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(Neb.)- NCAP, CPS Hold Annual Early Head Start Picnic

By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 05/09/2013 11:16 AM

(Chadron)- The Northwest Community Action Partnership Head Start in conjunction with Chadron Public Schools
held its end of the year picnic today on the lawn at Assumption Arena. The event that went for an hour earlier
today is a celebration of the last day of school. 
 
It was estimated that around 200 people attended the event for the 54 students enrolled in the early head start
program. The picnic is held annually every year. 


